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1st of May 2020 

Dear parents and children,  

We wish you are all well and that you spend your time creatively with your 

family. 

 

We would like to inform you that new material has been posted in the 

CURRENT category, which concerns the thematic section of SPRING. 

 

This material is distributed in a weekly schedule, covers the period from 1st 

until 8th of May and you will be able to choose at least one activity daily to keep 

your children constructively active. 

 

We expect from you to send to the e-mail of our school (nip-potamos-

germasogeias1-lem@schools.ac.cy), relevant work of your child so we can give 

back  personalized feedback to your child. 

 

Finally, we would like to inform you that, in the category LINKS and 

specifically in the post dated 8/4/2020 (LINKS FROM GOVERNMENT 

SERVICES), in slide 5, the Ministry of Education has enriched the proposed 

activities. 

 

Thanking you in advance, 

Waiting for the works-activities of your child 

 

Natasa, Maria, Laura 
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